PUYALLUP PTA COUNCIL cordially invites you to a
FREE

Bully Prevention Seminar

Presented by Lynn Mock, Community Service Officer,
City of Gig Harbor Police Department

Wednesday, March 2371 @ 7:30 p.m.
Rogers High School Commons

The Puyallup PTA Council recognizes the impacts of bullying on children. Technology has changed
the face of bullying as it no longer just takes place on the playground with harsh words. Social
networking and text messages have allowed children to become more accessible to the dangers of

bullying. This seminar will help increase your awareness and provide tools as a parent to help your
child.

% Learn how to protect your child from becoming a victim.

% Understand the nature of bullying and why it is not “just a part of growing up”.

%+ Learn how to recognize your child’s silent signals for help.

% Learn the impacts of bullying on victims.
% Learn how to teach your child the strength of being a bystander.

% Learn about Washington State Anti Harrassment Laws,

Due to content of discussion and to protect the privacy of children this is an ADULT ONLY
seminar, Children will not be permitted.

For information or questions on this seminar contact Christina Allen, Puyallup PTA Council, Co VP
of Programs, @ christinakallen@msn.com or 253-209-2153.

Free handouts include Tips for Parents, Washington State Laws, and Puyallup School District
Policies.

- “This class is the best use of your time! You will be shocked, upset, and empowered to protect your child online.”
Kathy Weymiller, Elementary School Principal and parent of 3




